
 
 

 
Subject: ‘My Future Fund’ – the Automatic Enrolment Retirement Savings System 

 
Dear Secretary to the board of management, 
 
Auto-enrolment, to be known as ‘My Future Fund’, is a new retirement savings scheme for 
employees which will commence in September 2025.  The scheme aims to support people who 
are not making contributions into an occupational or other supplementary pension to help them 
maintain their standard of living in retirement.  

 
The savings from the contributions made by the employee, their employer and topped up by the 
State will be paid to participants when they reach the State retirement age (currently age 66), in 
addition to the State Pension.  
 
We understand that for many of you, this may be the first time engaging with a supplementary 
pension scheme. For this reason, we want to take this opportunity to reassure you that My Future 
Fund has been designed to keep employer administration to a minimum. A new body, the 
National Automatic Enrolment Retirement Savings Authority (NAERSA) will handle the bulk of this 
work. That means identifying eligible employees, managing opt-in, opt-out and suspensions, 
calculating contributions and notifying employers through payroll.  
 
The Department of Social Protection has created a series of informational videos that explain 
auto-enrolment and My Future Fund for both employers and employees.  These focus on:  

 

• How auto-enrolment will work.  

• Eligibility criteria for auto-enrolment.  

• Contribution rates for employees and employers. 

• Specific guidance for both employers and employees  
 

You can view the videos through YouTube.  
 

For more detailed information on what auto-enrolment  means for you and your employees, 
please visit the website.  
 

We will be here to help employers as auto-enrolment is introduced. Should you have any 
questions or need further assistance, please contact the auto-enrolment team at 
autoenrolment@welfare.ie. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Paul Orde 
Assistant Principal- Head of AE Communications 
Auto-enrolment Programme Management Office 
—— 
An Roinn Coimirce Sóisialaí 
Department of Social Protection 
Urlár 1, Áras Mhic Dhiarmada, Sráid Stórais, Baile Átha Cliath 1, D01 WY03.  
Floor 1, Áras Mhic Dhiarmada, Store Street, Dublin 1, D01 WY03.  
www.gov.ie/dsp 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLfOMyQE5RqGzeqOMKqB1M3KyOCtKU8bjk
https://www.gov.ie/en/campaigns/0ab04-automatic-enrolment-for-pensions-hub/
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